Izak Gilbo

From: Bill Hess <jbahw5@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 7:44 AM

To: Planning Info

Subject: Abutter Notice for 44 Rogers Street

I am modifying my previous response with the following regarding the topic of 44 Rogers Street chimney removal:

We firmly advocate for the preservation of the chimney at 44 Rogers Street. This chimney is a distinctive and a fine
example of a style called Bishops Arch or Bishops Cap. It contributes to the historical character of the house. Its unique
design adds charm and visual interest to the property and enhances the street. We believe that preserving this chimney
will continue to add to the property and the historical character of the time and therefor it is for the above reasons that
we request the chimney be preserved as it is and not be removed.

Bill Hess & Jane Donovan
54 Rogers Street



Izak Gilbo

From: Brendan Cooney <br_cooney@me.com>

Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 9:31 PM

To: Planning Info

Subject: Comments for Historic District Commission Hearing April 3, 2024

To the Members of the Historic District Commission,

We are writing in support of the petition of Cyrus Beer and Erika Beer, owners of 64 Mount Vernon Street,
seeking permission to renovate their existing shed. We are immediate abutters to the Beer property with
a direct line of sight from our front door to the proposed work site. We have no objection to the planned
renovation and we believe it will make no adverse impact on the appearance and character of our
neighborhood. We hope you will vote in favor of Cyrus and Erika's petition. Thank you for your attention
and for your service.

Regards,

Brendan Cooney and Megan Tehan
57 Mount Vernon Street
Portsmouth

br_cooney@me.com
603-682-8908



Izak Gilbo

From: City of Portsmouth <webmaster@cityofportsmouth.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 10:01 AM

To: Izak Gilbo; rbaydoun@gmail.com

Subject: Webform submission from: Historic District Commission > Body Blocks

Submitted on Tue, 04/02/2024 - 10:01
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:

Name
Anthony Conti

Email

anthonyrconti@gmail.com

Subject
95 Daniel St

Message
Members of the Historic District Commission:

Ladies and Gentlemen,

It has come to my attention that you will be discussing the potential demolition/redevelopment of 95
Daniel St at your April 3rd meeting. Having worked in Portsmouth for nearly eleven years and being a
resident here for two, | want to submit my request that any motion to demolish that building be vigorously
denied.

You, being members of this commission, are entrusted with our community’s living sense of history and
place. You are also tasked with being a part of Portsmouth’s development.

In this particular scenario, the thought of preserving a rare example of Carpenter Gothic architecture (a
design type native to our country in the middle third of the 19th century) far outweighs any possible overly
expensive cookie cutter type building developers are pushing all over the Seacoast.

Please do not allow 95 Daniel St to be demolished.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Anthony Conti

bcc-email
rbaydoun@gmail.com,igilbo@cityofportsmouth.com
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